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Federal

Senate Transportation Appropriations Subcommittee Markup Is Postponed

The Senate Appropriations Subcommittee on Transportation, Treasury and General Government has postponed the planned markup of its Fiscal Year 2005 bill.  The markup was scheduled to occur on Thursday, July 8th.  The postponement may push the markup of the bill to September when Members of Congress return from their summer district work period (which begins on July 26th).

The MTA Government Relations Department and its federal advocates have and will continue working with members of the U.S. Senate to ensure that our appropriations priorities for Fiscal Year 2005, including a $60 million earmark for the Eastside Project, are fully addressed when the subcommittee markup is held later this year.

If you have any questions concerning the Federal Brief, please contact Government Relations Manager for Federal Affairs Raffi Hamparian at (213) 922-3769 or David Kim, Director of Federal Advocacy in Washington, DC at (202) 349-1483.  

